
 

A message from the Indian Hill School District

Indian Hill Schools Health Alert

Dear Brave Families and Staff, 

This past Wednesday, Governor Mike DeWine issued a new travel advisory to
help slow the spread of COVID-19.  
 
This new advisory recommends that all individuals - residents or visitors -
coming into Ohio from states reporting positive testing rates of 15% or higher
for COVID-19 self-quarantine for 14 days. The list of states includes Alabama,
Arizona, Florida, Georgia, Mississippi, South Carolina, Texas, Nevada, Idaho.
This list will be updated weekly by the governor.
 
We ask that our Brave students, their families, and all staff members take the
new advisory into consideration when making travel decisions and visiting
campus. 
 
In another measure to contain spread, all Ohioans are now under a mask
mandate, effective yesterday, July 23 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
According to the statewide mask mandate, all Ohio residents over the age of
10 must wear a covering over their nose and mouth in public and at any indoor
location that is not a residence, including ride-sharing services and public
transportation. Outdoors, masks must be worn when social distancing cannot
be maintained.
 
At Indian Hill, we continue to require anyone visiting any school campus to
follow the health orders put in place by our local and state health departments,
including the mask mandate.
 
For more information about how we can prevent spread, please visit the Ohio
Department of Health website and for the latest updates about A Brave Return

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ZURnMXVwxzMjZepwtbwSosOqEvf7c2ic5rVIdR6eCFfT7v-LNbvgxft97B_bfgqP28aRxTRUMzNDoczosPsuwL88d50nbsAujx72ABQsYUTVWSB9D1HuQ3iq0Njz0azdyxLa47_-iQG7ickZhUJwBulUNRxZMGxsQs23G0JQp5yUaMyTxGZSNxfPWR0SMOsobIIiOD56NKRUva3N2bAQRTjwP217SiYmF0QphcyykGR_9tpZmwsTj-WCvSrigJBIyOb7VmCTXLweYIh_aPWFY71i3JK2oQwzAeEqGpPbdYK0QCoq-2uQyR2MgoPRrXgdO92E4O6nb1CtSuiT_ZBClHwAenqgIjg_hl_evslPBwu6mV5L06eOiHbUC444-RqP-d7mWgPeXXIi89HjDGBXFVWOjwwS7qPh5LxGT3gLUPQ_G2b_sM_cNQ==&c=&ch=


to School,  please visit the District website.
 
We will continue to update you and the District website as more information
becomes available. The health and safety of our staff, students and families is
our top priority and we want to do what we can to protect one another. 

 
In service to our children,
Kirk Koennecke
Superintendent
Indian Hill School District
513.272.4500
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